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28th April 2025 

 
Reminder: Keeping Children Safe and 

Comfortable in Warm Weather 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we approach some warmer days, please can we ask for your support in helping your 
child come to school ready for the weather. 
 
Please ensure that your child: 
 

• Brings a named water bottle each day. Staying hydrated with water helps children 
concentrate, boosts their energy levels and supports their overall wellbeing 
throughout the school day. 
 

• Comes to school with sunscreen already applied in the morning. This will help 
protect them during outdoor learning, playtimes and PE sessions. 
 

Thank you for helping us keep everyone safe, comfortable and ready to learn! 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs Hannah Beckett 
Headteacher 


